
 

 

May 29, 2015 

Gilbane Construction Update 

Activities in progress as of May 29, 2015: 
 

� Lockers are being installed in the Modular Building corridors.      

� Gym PEMB steel is being erected.      

� Connecting Corridor framing is continuing. 

� Casework is being installed in the Modular Building classrooms.      

�   Exterior framing & siding is being installed on the Music PEMB.     

�   Stage lighting repair work is underway.    
 

Upcoming Project Milestones: 
 

� Preparing to move furniture from the High School to Wiley on 06-08-15. 

� CHUH will be waxing the Modular Building floors this weekend 05-30-15 & 05-31-15.  
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